

27 April 2020

Presiding: Jess

Attending: Clayton, Kaustubh, Weilee, Vik, Apurva, Ayse, Xiao, Carly, JT, Anna, Kurt, Dr. Morgan

1. Clayton
 - a. Going to contact Jess further about meditation
 - b. Planning for meditation on Monday
 - c. Going to send out a list of resources
 - d. Will encourage people to do the meditation on their own
 - i. Will give resources in order to do so
 - e. Make it a decentralized "event"
 - f. Encouraging to do it on Monday to make it more "together"
 - g.
2. Vik/Kurt
 - a. Had a good trivia night
 - b. Lots of people showed up
 - c. Seemed to have fun
 - d. Good feedback
3. Apurva
 - a. Created YouTube channel called "Third Grade Science Club"
 - b. Fun, at-home science experiments
 - c. Some videos up already
 - d. Open resource for all kids who want access to it
 - e. MS student Sam did a video
 - f. Five other students are signed up to create videos
 - g. Planning to distribute to the students
4. Kurt/Clayton
 - a. 11 took part in virtual game night officially
 - b. Had 6-8 people on Jackbox
 - c. Went well
5. Vik
 - a. Worked on revisions for the Constitution
6. Carly
 - a. Album club on Friday
 - b. Five took part
 - c. Book club is Thursday
7. Recruitment
 - a. 37 new students!
 - b. Went really well!
8. Ayse
 - a. Book club went well
9. Weilee
 - a. Cooking demo went well
 - b. One hour long

- c. Five joined
 - d. Worked out very well
 - e. Sopuru liked it; wants another class next time
 - f. Weilee considering doing another one
 - g. Look into making it into a club
10. Jess
- a. Elections are in two weeks
 - b. Will have to continue with virtual “events” for a little while
 - i. Including at least at the beginning of the new GSO
11. Xiao
- a. Truth and Beauty Seminar
 - b. Working with Dr. Narsimhan to make it happen
 - c. Maybe have T&B Seminar after finals?
 - i. Dr. Morgan’s suggestion
 - ii. Week after finals or so
12. JT
- a. Department safety meeting this Friday virtually
 - b. Will send out an email to department for safety stuff
 - c. How is reopening of labs going to happen?
 - i. Question by Jess
 - ii. Haven’t yet gotten any outline of the meeting
 - iii. Will see what happens and follow up with GSO
 - iv. Gounder is part of the Engineering-wide committee who will create a process to reopen labs
 - v. Dr. Morgan says to expect things within a week or two to get the process, etc.
 - vi. No timeline on reopening yet though
13. Kurt
- a. For Jeopardy, no one has submitted questions yet
 - b. Will write all if needed
 - c. If you wanted to write questions, write soon!
14. Constitution Revisions
- a. Vik created a first draft
 - b. Want to have a Constitution in place when new GSO takes over
 - c. 2007 Constitution is outdated and outmoded
 - i. Newly rewritten
 - d.